
All the Head of such Institutions are informed that the Expert Committee 

formed by the Fee Regulatory Committee (Technical) will visit the Institution(s) 

during 9th July, 2019 to 16th July, 2019 and physically verify the 

facilities/resources available at the Institution campus.  

In view of it, it is decided to inform the Institutions that :-  

• No holidays shall be declared at the time of inspection (during 9th July, 

2019 to 16th July) and enough opportunities to be provided to Experts 

Team for interaction with the faculties/staff and the students.  

• Inspection will be done during the working days.  

• Keep all the necessary records ready for the inspection by the Experts 

Team. 


